
 

May 15, 2025 
 
BSE Limited      National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Sir Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers                Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,  
Dalal Street, Fort,     Plot No. C-1, Block G 
Mumbai – 400 001     Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Security Code: 532628     Mumbai – 400 051  
       Scrip code: 3IINFOLTD 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub:  Corrigendum to Note No. 8 of the Consolidated Audited Financial Results for financial year 

ended March 31, 2025  
 
We refer to our letter dated May 14, 2025, wherein the Audited Financial Results (Standalone and 

Consolidated) for the financial year ended March 31, 2025, were submitted to the stock exchanges along 

with the accompanying notes. 

 
We have observed an inadvertent typographical error in note number 8 to the Consolidated Financial 

Results wherein figure of INR 2.43 crores should be read as INR 243 crores. 

 
The above correction pertains solely to a typographical error in the notes and does not impact the audited 

figures or disclosures made elsewhere in the financial results. 

 
We sincerely regret the oversight and request you to take this corrigendum on record.  

 

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully, 
For 3i Infotech Limited                                                                  
   
                                                                                         
 
 
Varika Rastogi                                                                              
Company Secretary   
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